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NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

 

Dams Safety 

14th January, 2020 

 

Lauren Evans 
Team Leader 
Energy and Resource Assessments I Planning 
and Assessment 
NSW Dept of Planning, Industry & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Our ref: 10.121.046 

Your ref: SSD 9349 and 
S5D5850 (MOD4) 

 

Dear Lauren, 

 

Re: Glendell Continued Operations Project S009349  
& Mount Owen Continued Operations Project SSD5850 MOD4 :  

Dams Safety NSW has reviewed the combined Environmental Impact Statement for this proposal, as requested 
in your email of 10/12/2019. 

The proposed northern extension of the Glendell open cut pit does not appear to overlap with Notification Areas 
around Dams Safety NSW declared dams. 

Therefore Dams Safety NSW has no comment on the proposed mining. 

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me on 9842 8077. 

Yours Sincerely 

Manager Mining Projects 
Dams Safety NSW 

GADamSafety1DataserverWiles_Numerical101121_Mining_Gen11046_DOP_Part 3A & 75A matters\Hunter Coalfields\Glendell 
Expansion\Glendell SS09349_MtOwen SSD5850(MOD4).docx 
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